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Your submission for this review:

Dear member of [IPART, I am writing to let you know that I am very concerned about the magnitude of increases in government
charges proposed. To me it appears that there is a whole heap of government regulations been placed on us that we have not
asked for, yet we are then asked to wear the cost of this financial burden. These proposed massive increases along with the pile
of other matters been applied to us makes us wonder if this government really supports its farmers that produce food security
for Australians. My business has faced a large amount of cost pressures but I have been able to keep these at the rate of
inflation- I don't understand why agencies can't implement measures to do things similar. I would also like to note that on top of
these fees are fees that Murray Irrigation has- does this mean I am paying twice for some services? My Business will suffer
greatly with this significant increase in cost. I think you need to rethink this increase.





